
NMRT Meeting Notes for 7.11.2022

● The call for proposals for NMRT’s sponsored GLC conference session went out late and
we didn’t get any responses.

● We’re considering doing a table for outreach at GLC rather than a conference session
○ We’ll do a call for volunteers to man the table so people are trapped there the

whole conference.
● Newsletter

○ We haven’t sent out our Summer newsletter yet
○ We’ll be featuring an article in this newsletter rather than a library, since someone

submitted something
○ Aiming to have it completed and sent out July 25th (Monday 2 weeks from now)
○ I (Michelle) will be writing a blurb for the newsletter opening

● Sub-Divisions
○ AEL has lost some people
○ There seems to be some burnout
○ MGL may have had an event, but not sure it actually occurred.
○ Laura Stanley will send a check-in email to MGL and AEL

● Updates:
○ We did get the money sent out to our sponsor for ALA Emerging Leaders
○ They are going to give us the money for the next ALA Emerging Leaders(next

year) so we’re signed up for that.
○ The budget got released. We have not had a chance to tell the sub-divisions AEL

and MGEL, but we have $200 for each of those groups.
○ GLA board meeting this Friday

● Elections:
○ Kelly Williams will be our next Vice-Chair next year, and Justin Ellis will be

secretary for next year.
■ If anyone drops out, Michelle is volunteering to step up

○ We have candidates (~3-4) for Coastal Georgia Emerging Librarians
●


